
  
 

   
 

             
             

     
                

               
 

 
 

   
 

 
 

   
    

 
 
 
 

            
              

          
 
 
 
 
 

April 24th,1944 

My dear John: 

I have reservations on the trains for New York and I expect to arrive there on 
Wednesday, May 10th. I have always stayed at the Hotel Roosevelt, 45th at Madison Avenue and 
am writing today for reservations. 

After I arrive,I [sic] shall get in touch with you and we can make plans for your trip to 
Oregon. I am looking forward with much pleasure to seeing and visiting with you and Mary. 

Sincerely, 

Gertrude Bass Warner 

Dr John C Ferguson 
The Devon 
70 West 55th Street 
New York City, N.Y. 

Correspondence and Receipts for Purchases Made on Gertrude Bass Warner’s Behalf, Gertrude 
Bass Warner papers, UA 022, Box 05, Folder 03, Special Collections and University Archives, 
University of Oregon Libraries, Eugene, Oregon. Transcribed by Tom Fischer. 


